
Find us on 

  

 

West Berks & Oxon Training 
Newsletter 

 March 2022  

News……. 

Infield Agronomy 
There will be a series of 6 morning in-field 
sessions lasting about 2 hours.  
 
Suggested dates: 15th March, 29th March, 
12th April, 26th April, 10th May.  
 
Being held at Hill Farm, East Hendred. The 
sessions will start at 8am with topical issues 
of all the common combinable crops, then 
you will walk a few fields, identify growth 
stages, weeds, diseases etc, the emphasis 
being on sharing of knowledge amongst 
participants rather than one way lecturing.  
 

Annual Membership Invoices 
We will be sending out the annual 
membership invoices in the next few 
weeks.  

 
 

Check Spam/Junk  
Please ensure you check your junk/spam 
folder and add our email address to your 
contacts as correspondence from us is still 
being missed. 
 

Courses with Spaces  
 
Telehandler – 10th March 
2 spaces available 

 
Tractor Driving Courses (13-15 Yrs. Old) 

12th April – 1 space 
22nd April – 2 spaces 
 
Please contact the office for more details or 
to book a place.  

Evening Workshops: 
 
February 
Due to the lack of interest in the painting with watercolours 
evening we decided to hold a Craft Social Night, for all crafters of 
any age or ability. We had a few of our regulars attend and others 
interested but due to the short notice were unable to so with more 
notice and a little advertising this could be a popular monthly 
night. We are going to hold another one to determine whether this 
is something we wish to continue with or not on March 10th 7-
9.30pm. 
 

 

Workshops we have coming up……. 

                                            

March 
     
 10th – Craft Social Night 7-9.30pm 
Crafters of any age and ability invited and all crafts 
welcome. Come along for a chance to meet people who 
enjoy crafting too! Booking is required. 

 
24th - 
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Skills training on 
your doorstep 

Kilmarnock House 
Unit 1 Woolley Barns      Sarah-Jane Hatcher (Organiser) 
Woolley                                                                                                                                   
Oxon            Elaine Cox (Secretary)   
OX12 8TA                                                

           Suzi Stebbings (Marketing) 
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Training Dates 
All course dates and availability are updated regularly on the website  www.westberksandoxontraining.co.uk 

 
Forklift and Machinery courses are arranged on demand, please contact the office for more information. 

If there are courses you need but are not listed on the website, please do not hesitate to get in contact 

 
Monday Talks 
 
March 7th, 7 - 9pm we will be welcoming  
Jono Cooper from ‘CW Farm Vets’.  

Please let the office know ASAP if you are  

attending for catering purposes 

 

 

 

 

April 4th    7-9pm Sarah Payne from Adkin will be  
joining us to talk about Farm Business Strategic  
Health Checks and Trends for Farm Diversification 

 

Please let the office know if you are  

attending for catering purposes 

 

mailto:office@wbotraining.co.uk
http://www.westberksandoxontraining.co.uk/

